
 
Date: June 2022                                                                                                                                                  Summer Term: Issue 1 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Welcome to Ladbrooke’s very first R.E.  Newsletter. The newsletter is an opportunity to share lots 

of great things that have been happening in R.E. at Ladbrooke this year, as well as sharing photos of 

some brilliant artefacts we have on loan from Hertfordshire Education Authority. At Ladbrooke 

School we learn about the six main world religions, as well as non-religious world views.  

Mrs Radmall – R.E. Lead 

 
 
 

 

R.E. in Foundation Stage 

Foundation Stage have been learning how 

people care for each other and how they 

celebrate through religious and family 

traditions different festivals and events.  

Father Stefan has visited for story time 

to read Bible stories.  

 

R.E. in KS1 and KS2 

This term we have been learning about 

sources of wisdom and how special holy books 

and texts from the 6 main religions and world 

views help followers live a good life. 

Father Stefan has visited all the classes in 

KS1 and KS2 to help with discussions about 

the Bible, why the Bible is             

important for Christians                     

and how it can help them            

understand more about                      

God.        
 

Useful websites 
BBC Teach – KS1 Religions of the World series https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/religions-of-the-world/zfxwpg8 

BBC Teach –  KS2 My Life, My Religion series https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/ks2-religious-studies/z6pbqp3 
 
 

 

 

These are some holy artefacts we have been able to respectfully look at and gently handle. 

atgentlygentlygentlyhandle.  
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